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Guideline on multi-function assets for Western 
Power 

Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published public submissions received in response to 
a consultation paper on the guideline for multi-function assets for Western Power. 

In preparation for its upcoming review of Western Power’s access arrangement, the ERA must 
publish guidelines setting out the approach it proposes to take to apply the multi-function asset 
principles. 

The ERA appreciates the input from interested parties and will consider the matters raised in 
the public submissions. The submissions can be found on the ERA website. 
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